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Dear Parkway Elementary Families,  

 

Welcome to the 2018-2019 School Year!  

 

EnVisionMath 2.0 has started to be used in each of our classrooms through the math workshop model. This                  

program gives our students opportunities to engage in daily problem solving and has a good balance of conceptual                  

development and practice to build mathematical competency in our students.  

 

With ​enVisionMath 2.0​, our students have the ability to login from home. There are plenty of resources that                  

families can tap into when accessing the online tools.  

 

In order to access the resource: 

www.Tinyurl.com/parkwayenvision 

User Name: Network ID (last name, first initial, last four digits of student ID number) 

Password: welcome 

 

Families  can access the website from any platform:  computer, tablet, phone, or ipad.  

 

In addition, families can download a Pearson App from the ​App Store ​or Google Play called ​Bounce Pages. Bounce                   

Pages allows students to hover a tablet or phone over a page from their workbook and it “bounces” the students                    

to various resources from Pearson that can support their learning at home.  

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to ask. 

 

Thanks,  

Jennifer Abdel-Azim 

Interdisciplinary Curriculum Coordinator of Elementary Math 

Parkway Instructional Services Center 

314-415-7032/917-922-5683 

jabazim@parkwayschools.net 

 

 

 

http://www.tinyurl.com/parkwayenvision

